N4 L

Sent: 23 April 2010 11:31
To: Planning
Subject: Comments Added: The Two Brewers, Northaw Road West

Dear Development

Some comments have been added to one of your applications,

Application Details:

Application ID: 56/2010/227/AD Miss J Phillips Application Owner: Welwyn & Hatfield
Borough Council(Development Control Officer)

Applicant: Hartbrights

Location: The Two Brewers, Northaw Road West Deadline Date: 23/04/2010 00:00:00
Description: INSTALLATION OF ILLUMINATED AND NON-ILLUMINATED SIGNAGE

Comment Added:

Commented By: ncpc@btconnect.com

Comment: The PC have no objection to the fixed signs but the "A" boards are less
acceptable and we wonder if they require planning permission.

Please visit the site to review these comments.

http://www.DataSpaceConsult.co.uk/index.aspx?appID=4458

Regards

DataSpace Consult On-line
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